
March 28, 2021 

Dear Chairman Brinkman, Vice Chairman Lampton, and Ranking Member Miranda: 

Thank you for scheduling hearings on this very important topic in HB 448.  

I take several medications so I need to know when to take them, why to take them, and any possible 

side effects I need to know. I can’t read the prescription and other important information. I currently 

use Script Talk for all of my medication that I can get through mail order which provides the necessary 

information. If I need to pick up prescriptions from my local pharmacy I don’t have any way to identify 

any of that important information. 

I must rely on someone who can see to tell me what is on the label and depend on my memory to take it 

correctly. I would be more likely to use a local pharmacy if the medication label information were 

available to me locally. 

I hope you will consider this and pass the legislation on to the full house in the very near future.   

I am in Ms. Miranda’s district and she has come to a Cincinnati NFB chapter.  

Marianne Denning 


